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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200108517AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

MATTEL, INC. 
333 CONTINENTAL BOULEVARD, EL SEGUNDO, CALIFORNIA 90245-5012, 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Bird & Bird 
4/F., Three Pacific Place, 1 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 25, 28, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-04-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

14-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
 
stationery; photograph albums, photograph boxes, paper boxes, drawer liner paper, note 
cards, agenda books, planners, paper party bags, book covers, book marks made of paper, 
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address books, loose-leaf binders, calendars, post cards, trading cards, trivia cards, 
paper table cloths, composition books, confetti, craft paper, crepe paper, decals, 
paper party decorations, gift cards, gift wrapping paper, paper napkins, note pads, 
paper party hats, playing cards, posters, stickers, sticker books, folders, paper gift 
bags, temporary tattoos, paper banners, coasters made of paper, memo pads, greeting 
cards, facial tissues and stickers for fingernails, autograph books, diaries, notebooks, 
scrapbooks, coloring books, activity books; printed matter; all included in Class 16. 
 
類別 Class 18 
 
backpacks; beach bags; overnight bags; coin purses; duffel bags; key cases; luggage; 
suitcases; umbrellas; packsacks; purses; trunks; wallets; all included in Class 18. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
prerecorded video tapes and discs in the nature of a live action series; prerecorded 
video tapes and discs in the nature of an animated series; radios; sunglasses and 
eyeglasses and cases therefor; decorative magnets; telephones; televisions; whistles; 
calculators; cameras; computer mice; computer mouse pads; computer game cartridges, 
cassettes, CD-ROMs, software, programs, tapes and discs; electric outlet covers; 
electric switch plates; video game cartridges; headphones; interactive video game 
programs; interactive multimedia computer game programs; bicycle helmets; audio and 
video recordings of all types featuring music, musical performances, dramatic 
performances, games and storytelling; screensaver programs; CD-ROMs featuring 
directories; computer game joysticks; kaleidoscopes; binoculars; magnifying glasses; 
coin-operated arcade games; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 25 
bathing suits; bathrobes; beach cover-ups; belts; berets; boots; cardigans; coats; rain 
coats; gloves; night gowns; hats; head bands; headwear; hosiery; mittens; neckties; 
night shirts; overalls; pajamas; sandals; scarves; shirts; slippers; socks; suspenders; 
sweaters; tank tops; thermal underwear; tights; turtlenecks; boxer shorts; underwear; 
undershirts; vests; caps; blanket sleepers; earmuffs; swim trunks; swimsuit covers; 
jackets; sweatshirts; sweat pants; T-shirts; jeans; skirts; halloween costumes and 
masks; dresses; shorts; blouses; pants; shoes; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys, games, playthings and sporting articles, toy action figures and accessories 
therefor; stuffed toys; toy airplanes; balloons; toy banks; bath toys; bean bags; toy 
building blocks; play wands; music box toys; bubble-making wands and solution sets; 
Christmas tree ornaments; Christmas tree skirts; children's play cosmetics (not usable); 
party favors in the nature of crackers or noisemakers; toy mobiles; flying discs; paper 
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dolls; party favors in the nature of small toys; ice skates; jigsaw puzzles; 
manipulative puzzles; slide puzzles; jump ropes; kites; musical toys; play swimming 
pools; stuffed and plush toys; puppets and accessories therefor; ride-on toys; roller 
skates; water-squirting toys; yo-yos; footbags; adult and children party games; 
Christmas stockings; collectible toy figures; drawing toys; in-line skates; play tents; 
play houses; radio-controlled toy vehicles; sand toys; sand box toys; talking toys; 
paddle ball games; swimming goggles and swimming vests for dolls; card games; board 
games; parlor games; role-playing games; toy vehicles and accessories therefor; 
playthings for outdoor; electronic hand-held games; pinwheels; dolls; doll clothing and 
doll accessories; compact cases containing play environments sold with miniature dolls, 
toy figures and accessories therefor; backboards; non-motorized toy scooters; 
skateboards and skateboard bags; bendable play figures; balls, basketballs, playground 
balls, sport balls, foam balls; toy watches (not usable); children's multiple activity 
toys; wind-up toys; sling shots; video game machines; electronic game equipment (other 
than automatic, coin/counter freed or adapted for use with television receivers only) 
containing memory devices; hand-held electronic games with a watch function; hand held 
"LCD" games; pinball games; mechanical toys; battery-operated toys; target shooting 
sets; toy weapons; squirt guns; latex squeeze toys; inflatable bath, swimming and ride-
on toys; inflatable swimming pools; surf boards; kick boards, body boards and leashes 
therefor; snow saucers; snow boards; marbles; toy robots and accessories therefor; bags 
adapted to carry gymnastic articles; all included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 41 
television entertainment services, production of an animated series, production of a 
live action series; live theatrical performances by professional performers, musicians, 
musical groups, dramatic groups, individuals portraying fictional characters and 
individuals providing live performances of fictional works; providing educational and 
entertainment services relating to the provision of activities projects, games and 
operation of chat rooms for children and adults via a global computer network web site; 
all included in Class 41. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200109203AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

BP P.L.C. 
1 ST JAMES'S SQUARE, LONDON SW1Y 4PD, UNITED KINGDOM. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

ECCLES & LEE 
Suite 3212, Jardine House, 1 Connaught Place, Central, 
Hong Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 4, 9, 11, 37, 39, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

10-12-1999 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 6 
aluminium; containers of metal for chemicals, compressed gases and liquids; metal pipes; 
metal valves not being parts of machines; keyrings of common metal; array frames for 
light collecting panels; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 17 
packing and insulating materials; non-metallic hoses and pipes; insulating oils; semi-
processed plastic products; plastic films other than for wrapping; fibres of plastic 
not for textile use; carbon fibres not for textile use; carbon fibre reinforced 
plastics; carbon fibre reinforced resins; all included in Class 17. 
 
類別 Class 19 
building materials not of metal; non-metallic rigid pipes for building; asphalt, pitch, 
bitumen; materials for making and coating roads; prefabricated platforms and booms; 
geotextiles (non-metallic); all included in Class 19. 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear, headgear.                            
 
類別 Class 36 
accident insurance underwriting; capital investments; charitable fund raising; credit 
and debit card services; financial sponsorship; issuance of credit and debit cards; 
issue of tokens of value; retirement payment services; pension fund administration and 
management; financing services; financial management and consultancy; all included in 
Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 41 
education and training services in the fields of science, technology, health, safety 
and environment; publication of books and magazines; organisation of competitions; 
dissemination of information for educational and recreational purposes via the Internet; 
mentoring services; all included in Class 41. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
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類別 Class 1 
chemicals for use in industry and science; chemical products for use in industry and/or 
for use in manufacturing processes; artificial and synthetic resins; moulding compounds; 
polymers for use in industry; plastics for industrial use; preparations, fluids and 
oils for machining and/or metal working operations; coolants; solvents; hydraulic fluid; 
transmission fluid; brake fluid; anti-freezing and de-icing preparations; hydraulic 
oils; all included in Class 1. 
 
類別 Class 4 
industrial oils and greases; dust absorbing, wetting and binding compositions; fuels; 
illuminants; non-chemical additives for oils and fuels; lubricants; lubricating grease; 
cutting oils; engine oils; gear oils; wax [raw materials]; petroleum jelly for 
industrial purposes; all included in Class 4. 
 
類別 Class 9 
surveying, electric, optical, photographic, teaching, life-saving and measuring 
apparatus and instruments; batteries; cathodic anti-corrosion apparatus; circuit 
breakers and circuit closers; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproductions of 
sounds or images; magnetic and optical recording disks; protective gloves; wet suits 
for diving; protective helmets; magnetic identity cards; encoded cards for storage of 
data; magnetic or encoded authorization cards, charge cards and personal identification 
cards; photovoltaic cells and modules; solar energy operating apparatus for electricity 
generation; solar energy powered systems for operating electric installations for use 
in telecommunications, navigational aids, cathodic protection and for rural 
electrification; silicon wafers; pre-recorded records, tapes and videos; recorded 
computer programmes; mouse-mats for use with computers; sunglasses; magnetic tapes; 
neon signs; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 11 
installations and apparatus for lighting, heating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, air conditioning, water supply, sanitary purposes, gas separation, gas 
storage, waste destruction or disposal; electric bulbs, lamps and discharge tubes; heat 
pumps; anti-dazzle devices for motor vehicles (lamp fittings); air freshening apparatus 
for motor vehicles and boats; all included in Class 11. 
 
類別 Class 37 
construction, repair and maintenance of buildings and structures, subterranean and 
submarine structures and supervision thereof; repair, maintenance and servicing of 
vehicles; vehicle service stations and vehicle fuelling station services; electric 
appliance installation and repair; freezing equipment installation and repair; heating 
equipment installation and repair; all included in Class 37. 
 
類別 Class 39 
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boat storage; boat transport; vehicle rental; vehicle parking; distribution of energy; 
marine transport; transport by pipeline; refuelling services; vehicle refuelling 
station services; fuelling of ships, boats, aircraft and land vehicles; storage of 
goods; delivery of goods; packaging of goods; all included in Class 39.                       
 
類別 Class 42 
provision of food and drink; provision of temporary accommodation; rental of meeting 
rooms; self service restaurant services; take-away food services; snack bar services; 
hygienic care services; public bath and shower services; legal services; industrial 
design; industrial engineering; preparation of engineering drawing and technical 
reports; scientific and industrial research; computer programming; marine, aerial and 
land surveying; intellectual property consultancy; licensing of intellectual property; 
security consultancy; material testing; provision of technical consultancy relating to 
bringing into service of new industrial plant; all included in Class 42. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300662922 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-06-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

20-06-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
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類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal, 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attaché cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi- worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
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類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing), all included 
in Class 25. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300681417 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

UNITED FOODS INTERNATIONAL (80) LIMITED 
27/F, WING SING COMMERCIAL BUILDING, # 2-4 WING SING 
LANE, YAU MA TEI, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

UNITED FOODS INTERNATIONAL (80) LIMITED 
27/F, WING SING COMMERCIAL BUILDING, # 2-4 WING SING 
LANE, YAU MA TEI, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

32 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

17-07-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-05-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 30 
snack, noodles, biscuits, cakes and sauces containing tea flavor, aromatizing or 
seasoning products for foods; bakery products, baking powder, biscuits, breads, bread 
rolls, breakfast cereals, buns, cakes, cereals; chocolate, chocolate products; cocoa, 
preparations having a base of cocoa, cocoa beverages with milk, cocoa drinks, cocoa 
products, cocoa-based beverages; coffee, artificial coffee, coffee creamer, coffee 
drinks, coffee extracts, coffee substitutes, coffee-based beverages, coffee-based 
preparations, extracts of coffee substitutes; instant ginger mix, ginger tea mixes; 
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glucose syrup for use as a gelling agent for food; condiments, confectionery; corn 
flake; cup noodles; desserts; preparations made from cereals, flour for food; 
foodstuffs having a base of cereals, of flour and of rice; frozen desserts; jellies; 
iced tea; red tea; qing tea; xiangpian tea; baozhong tea; puer tea; oolong tea; 
longjing tea; tieguanyin tea; green tea, tea drinks of all types, tea leaves of all 
types, herbal teas (non-medicinal); honey, chrysanthemum honey, mixtures and 
preparations for use as substitutes for honey, water-cress honey; ice-creams, products 
for the preparation of ice-cream; sherbet; sorbet; flavoured ices and frozen 
confections; ice-cubes, ice bars; instant coffee; instant noodles; instant lemon tea; 
macaroni; marshmallow; mayonnaise; fruit jellies; mustard; oyster sauce; pasta, 
pastries, plain pound cake; pretzels; pies; quiches; puddings; tarts; macaroons 
(pastry); crackers; cookies; muffins; croissants; couscous; candy; caramels (candy); 
frozen yogurt (confectionery ices); prawn cracker; quick oats; rice, rice crackers, 
rice vermicelli, sago; salt; essences for foodstuffs (except etheric essences and 
essential oils); farinaceous foods; deep frozen noodles; chilled noodles; dried noodles; 
and prepared meals containing (principally) noodles; sauces, sauces (condiments), 
shrimp chips, salad dressing, snack foods, soy sauces, spaghetti, spices, sugar, 
sweeteners, sweets, table salt, tapioca; tea, tea bags, tea drinks, tea extracts, tea-
based beverages, tea-based preparations; tea-based beverages with milk; treacle; 
vinegar; noodles, biscuits, cakes and sauces of vegetable base; yeast; extracts of the 
aforesaid goods; drinks made from tea; all included in Class 30. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 32 
aerated waters; water; table waters; flavored and unflavored bottled waters; sparkling 
waters; sports beverages; alkaline electrolyte based health drinks and preparations for 
making such drinks; beers; concentrates and powders for making carbonated and non-
carbonated juices, drinks and beverages; cordials; distilled waters; drinks made from 
fruits, vegetable, herbs, flowers, beans or nuts; drinks with collagen as a base; 
extracts and essences for making drinks and beverages; fruit drinks, fruit juices; 
mixed fruit juices; fruit-flavoured drinks; fruit extracts (non-alcoholic); fruit juice 
beverages (non-alcoholic); lager; lemonades; liquid and powdered beverage mixes; 
flavoring syrups for making beverages; sparkling fruit juice based beverages and soda 
beverages; tomato juice (beverages); mineral water; alcoholic and non-alcoholic juices, 
drinks and beverages; syrups and other preparation for making carbonated and non-
carbonated juices drinks and juices beverages; energy stimulating beverages and tonic 
fruit drinks; root beers; soft drinks; soya bean based carbonated and non-carbonated 
drinks and beverages; stout; tonic vitaminised drinks for providing energy or health; 
drinks with amino acids as the main ingredients for energy or health; glucose beverages; 
juices made from fruits, vegetables, herbs, flowers, beans or nuts; all included in 
Class 32. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300711594 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

30-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

23-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
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紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal; 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attache cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi-worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing); all included 
in Class 25. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300711611 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome,  Minato-ku, Tokyo,  Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

30-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

23-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
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類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal; 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attache cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi-worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing); all included 
in Class 25. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300711666 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome,  Minato-ku, Tokyo,  Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

30-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

23-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
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trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal, 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attache cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi-worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing), all included 
in Class 25. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300711693 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 

地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

30-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

23-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
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amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal, 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attache cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi-worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing), all included 
in Class 25. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300715978 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Deutsche Telekom AG 
Friedrich-Ebert-Allee 140, D-53113, Bonn, Germany 

[740/ 擁有人的送達地址: Owner's HOGAN LOVELLS 
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750] Address for Service: 11TH FLOOR, ONE PACIFIC PLACE, 88 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class No.: 
38 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

06-09-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

03-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Electric, electronic, optical, measuring, signaling, controlling or teaching apparatus 
and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission, processing and reproduction of 
sound, images or data in electric form; machine readable data carriers, namely magnetic, 
electric and optical data carriers for recording, reproduction, transmission and 
processing of sound, images or data; automatic vending machines and mechanism for coin 
operated apparatus; data processing equipment and computers. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Printed matter; stamped and/or printed cards of cardboard or plastic; instructional and 
teaching material (except apparatus); office requisites (except furniture). 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising and business management; compilation, systematization and economic analysis 
of data and information in computer data bases; retail services relating to 
telecommunications and data transmission equipment. 
 
類別 Class 36 
Financial affairs; real estate affairs. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Provision of news. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Computer programming services; computer services relating to the development, 
administration and maintenance of data bases; rental services relating to data 
processing equipment and computers; technical project studies and planning services 
relating to equipment for telecommunications and design services; industrial analysis 
and research services. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 38 



公報編號 Journal No.: 716                公布日期 Publication Date: 23-12-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 放棄註冊商標 (局部放棄) Surrender of Registered Trade Mark(s) (Partial Surrender) 

19/36 
 
 

Telecommunications; operation and rental of telecommunications equipment, in particular 
for radio and television; provision of information relating to telecommunication 
services; transmission of data in computer networks, providing access time to data in 
computer networks. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300718010 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha FLANDRE (FLANDRE CO., LTD.) 
18-11, Minami Aoyama 4-Chome, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Chan, Tang & Kwok 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

08-09-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

31-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers; table 
mats (not of paper), place mats of textile, eiderdowns (down coverlets), sleeping bags 
(sheeting), travelling rugs (lap-robes), covers (loose) for furniture, curtains of 
textile or plastic, banners, toilet gloves; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Demonstration of goods for others; department store retailing, supermarket retailing 
and specialty store retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, 
beverages, household items, cosmetics, hardware, computer hardware, electric and 
electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, 
shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods for pets, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, confectionery, plants and flowers, textile household goods and smokers' 
articles; advice and assistance in the selection of goods; marketing research; 
professional business consultancy. 
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紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; commemorative shields, 
trophies of precious metals or coated therewith, trophies of precious metal alloys or 
coated therewith, commemorative plaques of precious metal or coated therewith, key 
rings (trinkets or fobs), tableware of precious metal (other than knives, forks and 
spoons), coffee-pots (non-electric) of precious metal, coffee services of precious 
metal, tea services of precious metal, vases of precious metal, earrings, tie pins, tie 
clips, badges of precious metal, paste jewelry (costume jewelry), ornamental pins, 
amulets (jewellery), hat ornaments of precious metal, cuff links, purses of precious 
metal, threads of precious metal (jewellery), pearls (jewellery), stopwatches, clocks, 
watches, parts and fittings of clocks and watches, watch crystals, watch straps, watch 
chains, watch cases, alarm clocks, wrist watches, smokers' articles of precious metal, 
all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bandoliers, handbag frames, sling bags for carrying infants, baby 
carriers (slings or harnesses), leather straps, bands of leather, chin straps of 
leather, boxes of leather or leather board, pouches of leather for packaging, dog 
collars, leather leads, harness for animals, trimmings of leather for furniture, 
suitcases, handbags, rucksacks, card cases (notecases), shopping bags, wheeled shopping 
bags, purses not of precious metal, attaché cases, backpacks, bags for campers, bags 
for climbers, beach bags, briefcases, chain mesh purses not of precious metal, garment 
bags for travel, haversacks, key cases (leather-ware), amulet cases made of leather, 
name-card cases made of leather, leather shoulder belts, pocket wallets, school 
satchels, suitcase handles, travelling sets (leather-ware), valises, vanity cases (not 
fitted), umbrella covers, umbrella handles, canes, walking-cane handles, alpenstocks, 
riding saddles, curried skins, furniture coverings of leather, imitation leather, 
leather un-worked or semi- worked, fur; all included in class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; pockets for clothing, chemisettes (shirt fronts), girdles, 
collar protectors, babies' diapers of textile, maniples, shoulder wraps, spats, visors 
(hat-making), heels, inner soles, welts for boots and shoes, footwear uppers, tips for 
footwear, soles for footwear, shoes, fittings of metal for shoes and boots, non-
slipping devices for boots and shoes, clog thongs, wrist bands (clothing), all included 
in Class 25. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300744903 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Famous Stars & Straps, Inc. 
160 Vander Street,  Corona, California 92880,  UNITED 
STATES 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, 
No.1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

18-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 26 
Belt buckles of non-precious metal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
Men's and women's apparel, including footwear. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300744912 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 Famous Stars & Straps, Inc. 
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地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

160 Vander Street,  Corona, California 92880,  UNITED 
STATES 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, 
No.1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

18-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 26 
Belt buckles of non-precious metal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
Men's and women's apparel. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300758656 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

INNERMOST HK LTD. 
Unit 02, 2/F, EW international tower, No. 120 Texaco 
road, Tsuen Wan, Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, 
Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

11, 20, 35, 37, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

10-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

07-11-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Clocks, watches, horological pieces, candle holders and candelabras. 
 
類別 Class 21 
Glassware, coasters, candle holders, candelabras and vases. 
 
類別 Class 24 
Placemats (not of paper) and textile articles. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 11 
Chandelier pendants, lampshades, floor lamp bases. 
 
類別 Class 20 
Furniture and picture frames. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Public relations, marketing, arranging exhibitions relating to lighting apparatus and 
general interior décor for business purpose and consultancy services relating to the 
aforesaid services. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Installation of lighting apparatus and general interior décor. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Design, research development, and general consultancy related to product, furniture and 
interior design. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300761535 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 

地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kentwin (Asia) Limited 
20 Kapok Path, Palm Springs, Yuen Long, New Territories, 
Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Kentwin (Asia) Limited 
20 KAPOK PATH, PALM SPRINGS, YUEN LONG, N.T. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

30 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

16-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

13-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 29 
Preserved fruits and vegetable products, milk products, edible oils and fats. 
 
類別 Class 32 
Fruit juices and drinks, mineral waters. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 30 
Honey, propolis (bee glue), royal jelly for human consumption (not for medical 
purposes), cereal preparations. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300761922 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

BENETTON GROUP S.R.L. 
Via Villa Minelli 1, 31050 Ponzano Veneto (Treviso), 
Italy. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAN, TANG & KWOK 
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F.,  Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road,  Wanchai, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

24, 25, 35 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

16-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

07-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 4 
Oil for the protection of leather; oil for industrial use; grease for industrial use; 
lubricants; engine oil; air fuel; liquid fuel; coal; candles; wicks for candles; 
fragrant candles; small candles; candles for Christmas decoration; artistic candles; 
dust binding compositions for sweeping; dust removing preparations; beeswax; all 
included in Class 4. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Wallets; pocket wallets; purses; coin purses; school bags; satchels; rucksacks; waist 
bags; leather cases; knapsacks; backpacks; shoulder bags; shoe bags; suitcases; trunks; 
traveling trunks; traveling bags; handbags; shopping bags; brief cases; document cases; 
attaché cases; luggage; bags for climbing purposes; bags for campers; key cases; 
cosmetic cases sold empty; cosmetics cases; vanity cases; toilet bags; lunch box bags; 
portfolios and clutch bags; shoulder straps of leather bags; handles of leather bags; 
shopping bags with wheels; carrying bags for sports purposes; credit card cases of 
leather or imitation leather; belt pouches; beach bags; boxes of leather or imitation 
of leather; business card cases; umbrellas; parasols; beach parasols; umbrella ribs; 
umbrella handles; umbrella rings; walking sticks for climbing purposes; walking sticks; 
animal skins; furs; imitations of leather; artificial leather; leather made straps (not 
including leather belts for clothing purposes); hides; leather boards; unworked leather; 
semi-worked leather; clothing for pets; leads; collars; leather whips; whips for horses; 
harnesses and leather saddlery; shoes for dogs; carrying bags for baby; carrying straps 
for baby; baby carriers; leather strips; leather bags for packaging; small leather bags 
for packaging; luggage tags; leather and imitations of leather and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other Classes; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 20 
Mattresses; beds; sofas; tables; chairs; cabinets; pillows; cushions; blinds (indoor); 
mannequins; fans for personal use (non-electric); photo frames; picture frames; jewelry 
boxes (not made of precious metal); containers made of plastic; mirrors; hangers; 
curtain hooks; curtain poles; curtain rails; bathroom cabinets with mirrors; all 
included in Class 20. 
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類別 Class 21 
Napkin rings not made of precious metal; glass cups; toothbrushes; toilet brushes; 
combs; vases, not of precious metal; shoe horns; candlesticks, not of precious metal; 
containers made of glass; pot-pourri jars made of glass; pot-pourri jars made of china 
and porcelain; towel stands; towel rings; towel rails; dustbins; sponge holders; toilet 
roll holders (other than precious metal); soap dishes (other than precious metal); soap 
dispensers; bathroom plungers; talcum powder dispensers; tissues boxes; rings for 
toothbrush holders; sponges; incense burners; toothbrush holders; tissue box covers; 
all included in Class 21. 
 
類別 Class 27 
Tatami; carpets; rugs; mats for vehicle use; bathmats; shower mats; doormats; wallpaper; 
wall hangings not of textile; tapestries (wall hanging) not of textile; artificial 
grass; gym mats; all included in Class 27 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Fabrics; linens; canvas for tapestry or embroidery; nylon fabrics; polyester fabrics; 
duvets; duvet covers; quilts; bed quilts; silk made quilts; toweling coverlets; nylon 
made quilts; sheets; flannel quilts; silk coverings; wool quilts; quilt covers; pillow 
cases; bed sheets; bed covers / valences; mosquito nets; blankets; cotton blankets; 
table doilies; flannel blankets; silk doilies; wool doilies; towel doilies; cotton-
weaved doilies; linen-weaved doilies; rayon (artificial fiber) blankets; rayon 
(artificial fiber) doilies; nylon doilies; bed knitted blankets; wall rugs 
(decorations); tapestries (wall hangings) of textile; curtains; shower curtains; door 
curtains; roller blinds; plastic curtains; foldable blinds; curtain tie-backs made of 
textile materials; furniture covers; cushion covers; chair cushion covers; telephone 
covers of flannel; toilet cover sets; chair covers; non-leathered covers for furniture; 
textile covers for furniture; plastic covers for furniture; towels; handkerchiefs; 
napkins; place mats (not of paper); bath towels; textile table napkins; table cloths; 
pillow towels; chair towels; face towels; square towels; towels for cleaning bowling 
balls; towels for sports; beach towels; mats for cupboards; textile cup coasters; hand 
towels for removing make-up; textile hand towels for removing make-up; gloves for 
washing and cleaning purposes; bunting flags; clothe labels (with trademarks); fabric 
made advertising boards; upholstery fabrics; mattress covers; table runners; all 
included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Trousers; shorts; Bermuda shorts; pants; briefs; slacks; sleepwear; pajamas; dressing 
gowns; nightgowns; underwear; bras; bathing suits; beachwear; bathrobes; leggings; 
corsets; petticoats; clothes; skirts; dresses; suits; vests; children and baby wear; 
women's wear; men's wear; sports wear; athletes wear; mother-to-be wear; jackets; 
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leather jackets; wind resistant jackets; overcoats; jeans; raincoats; sweaters; ski 
suits; track suits; shirts; blouses; T-shirts; polo shirts; gym-shirts; snowboard 
apparel; pullovers; waistcoats; jerkins; tank tops; cardigans; anoraks; sweat-shirts; 
down jackets; jerseys; jumpers; jumpsuits; blazers; shawls; uniforms; capes; cloaks; 
wedding dresses; wedding veils; shoes; boots; lace up boots; ski boots; sneakers; rain 
shoes; athletic shoes; snowboard boots; baseball shoes; basketball shoes; rugby boots; 
hockey boots; golf shoes; field and track shoes; hiking shoes; loafers; slippers; 
sandals; clogs; shoe soles; shoe spread soles; baby shoes; children shoes; footwear for 
the beach; scarves; bandanas for clothing; foulards; neckerchiefs; mufflers; cravats; 
headbands for clothing; wrist bands for clothing; neckties; bowties; pocket squares; 
bibs; diapers; ear muffs, visors; headwear; stocking for sports; socks; panty stocking; 
suspenders; stockings; pantyhose; gloves for clothing or protection from cold weather; 
mitten for clothing or protection from cold weather; muffs; belt for clothing; belts; 
gaiters ;aprons (clothing);footwear incorporating spikes; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 35 
The publicity, production, all the above for advertising; delivery of promotion 
materials for advertising (dissemination); providing advertising publicity of products; 
promotional publicity services for others; providing on-line advertising services via a 
computer network; advertising promotion and publicity services for selling products for 
others; demonstrating and displaying products for others; distribution of samples; 
advertising services relating to the retailing services of clothing products, clothing 
accessories, footwear, headgear, lingerie, socks, belts and gloves for clothing, 
gaiters, glasses, frames for glasses, lenses for glasses, cases for glasses, sunglasses, 
snow glasses, sports glasses, chains for glasses, contact lenses, contact lenses cases, 
pince-nez, optical lenses, safety goggles, ski goggles, clocks and watches, stationery, 
magazines, baggage, leather goods, bed and table covers, sporting articles, games and 
toys, furniture articles, baby articles, jewelry and precious metals, artificial 
jewelry, necktie clips, necktie pins, kitchen utensils (made of precious metals, but 
not including knives, forks, and spoons), kitchen utensils, books, paper napkins, 
tissues, paper curtains, mobile phones, mobile phone covers, telephones, TV games, 
cameras, calculators, video tapes, DVDs, CDs, vehicles, bicycles and their parts, 
motorcycles and their parts, baby carts, walking sticks, umbrellas, stickers, straps 
for carrying babies, flower vases, and decorations made of glass, crystal or porcelain; 
agency for importing and exporting services; agency for local and foreign companies / 
manufacturers for providing bidding, quotations, distribution, information (business 
services); merchandising for others; updating and dissemination of advertising, sales 
promotion, and business information, through online, internet, and other electronic 
media; provision of information via computer database, or over the internet in relation 
to the retailing services of clothing products, clothing accessories, footwear, 
headgear, lingerie, socks, belts and gloves for clothing, gaiters, glasses, frames for 
glasses, lenses for glasses, cases for glasses, sunglasses, snow glasses, sports 
glasses, chains for glasses, contact lenses, contact lenses cases, prince-nez, optical 
lenses, safety goggles, ski goggles, clocks and watches, stationery, magazines, baggage, 
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leather goods, bed and table covers, sporting articles, games and toys, furniture 
articles, baby articles, jewelry and precious metals, artificial jewelry, necktie clips, 
necktie pins, kitchen utensils (made of precious metals, but not including knives, 
forks, and spoons), kitchen utensils, books, paper napkins, tissues, paper curtains, 
mobile phones, mobile phone covers, telephones, TV games, cameras, calculators, video 
tapes, DVDs, CDs, vehicles, bicycles and their parts, motorcycles and their parts, baby 
carts, walking sticks, umbrellas, stickers, straps for carrying babies, flower vases, 
and decorations made of glass, crystal or porcelain; documents photocopying; 
bookkeeping; statistical information; marketing research and consultancy; consultancy 
services for business management; business research; business investigation; services 
in connection with the business management, advisory, consultancy and assistance of 
retailing services of clothing products, clothing accessories, footwear, headgear, 
lingerie, socks, belts and gloves for clothing, gaiters, glasses, frames for glasses, 
lenses for glasses, cases for glasses, sunglasses, snow glasses, sports glasses, chains 
for glasses, contact lenses, contact lenses cases, prince-nez, optical lenses, safety 
goggles, ski goggles, clocks and watches, stationery, magazines, baggage, leather goods, 
bed and table covers, sporting articles, games and toys, furniture articles, baby 
articles, jewelry and precious metals, artificial jewelry, necktie clips, necktie pins, 
kitchen utensils (made of precious metals, but not including knives, forks, and spoons), 
kitchen utensils, books, paper napkins, tissues, paper curtains, mobile phones, mobile 
phone covers, telephones, TV games, cameras, calculators, video tapes, DVDs, CDs, 
vehicles, bicycles and their parts, motorcycles and their parts, baby carts, walking 
sticks, umbrellas, stickers, straps for carrying babies, flower vases, and decorations 
made of glass, crystal or porcelain; personnel management consultancy; commercial and 
business management assistance; job agencies; auctions; Internet auctions; public 
relations; rental of advertising space; rental of advertising equipments; rental of 
office equipment and machinery; organizing of trade shows and exhibitions for 
commercial and business; selling goods via Internet; retailing services for clothing 
products, clothing accessories, footwear, headgear, lingerie, socks, belts and gloves 
for clothing, gaiters, glasses, frames for glasses, lenses for glasses, cases for 
glasses, sunglasses, snow glasses, sports glasses, chains for glasses, contact lenses, 
contact lenses cases, prince-nez, optical lenses, safety goggles, ski goggles, clocks 
and watches, stationery, magazines, baggage, leather goods, bed and table covers, 
sporting articles, games and toys, furniture articles, baby articles, jewelry and 
precious metals, artificial jewelry, necktie clips, necktie pins, kitchen utensils 
(made of precious metals, but not including knives, forks, and spoons), kitchen 
utensils, books, paper napkins, tissues, paper curtains, mobile phones, mobile phone 
covers, telephones, TV games, cameras, calculators, video tapes, DVDs, CDs, vehicles, 
bicycles and their parts, motorcycles and their parts, baby carts, walking sticks, 
umbrellas, stickers, straps for carrying babies, flower vases, and decorations made of 
glass, crystal or porcelain; computer database editing (Systemization of information 
into computer databases); compilation of business information into a computer database; 
computer database management; subscription of newspapers; rental of vending machines; 
all included in Class 35. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300764091 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Zhejiang Xiongtai Houseware Corp. Ltd. 
No.5 Building, No.198 Xishan Road, Economic Development 
Area, Yongkang, Jinhua City, Zhejiang Province, China 
CHINA 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HONGKONG&MACAU INTERNATIONAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY 
CORPORATION LIMITED 
7/F.,Kin On Commercial Building,49-51 Jervois 
Street,Sheung Wan,Hong Kong HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

21 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

14-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 12 
Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; bicycles; electrically 
powered scooters; motor scooters; motorcycles; sports cars; electrically powered 
bicycles; gas powered bicycles. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 21 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal or coated 
therewith); combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); brush-making materials; 
articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass 
used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes; 
vacuum bottles; drinking flasks for travelers; coffeepots, non-electric, not of 
precious metal; drinking cups, not of precious metal; cups, not of precious metal; 
services (tableware), not of precious metal; tea services, not of precious metal; lunch 
boxes; coffee mugs; drinking glasses. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300783900 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

ACTEGA GmbH 
Abelstrasse 43, 46483 Wesel, GERMANY 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 2, 17 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-12-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

25-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 40 
Treatment of material; processing of pigments into raw lacquers, in particular bonding 
of powder lacquers, as service for third parties. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
Chemical products for commercial and scientific purposes; unprocessed synthetic resins 
and plastics; adhesives for commercial purposes; emulsion agents, dispersing agents, 
material for influencing the surface tension of paints and lacquers (tensides); 
silicones; 
 
類別 Class 2 
Paints, varnishes, lacquers; pigments, in particular iron pigments, pearl gloss 
pigments, metal effect pigments, interference pigments; powder coatings, anti-
corrosives, antirust preparations, dyes, unprocessed natural resins; coatings for 
metals, synthetic materials and paper, i.e. coat masses (paints); sheet metals and 
metals in powder form for painters, decorators, printers and artists; lacquer aids, as 
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far as contained in class 2, in particular emulsifying agents, dispersing agents, 
wetting agents, process agents, hardeners, drying agents, bonding agents, thickeners, 
fixing agents, solvents and material to disperse paints and lacquers (all are additives 
for paints and lacquers); common metals and their alloys in the form of semo-lina, 
sequins and powders and pastes manufactured from those powders for painters and 
decorators as well as for industrial purposes; cut up foils made of common metal in 
regular forms, in particular in leaf shape; wire lacquers; 
 
類別 Class 17 
Natural rubber, gutta-percha, rubber, mica and goods from it, as far as contained in 
class 17; goods from plastic (semi-manufactures); seal-, packing and insulating 
material; liquid electrical insulating materials; sealants for bottle, glass and can 
caps; hoses (not made of metal); 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300788031 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Little Rainbow Company Limited 
UNIT 1107, 11/F, TOWER B, SOUTHMARK, 11 YIP HING STREET, 
WONG CHUK HANG, HONG KONG 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

LITTLE RAINBOW COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT 1107, 11/F, TOWER B, SOUTHMARK, 11 YIP HING STREET, 
WONG CHUK HANG, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 16 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

29-12-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

31-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 28 
Toys, games and playthings; action skill games; action figures and accessories 
therefore; board games; card games; educational games; group games; equipment sold as a 
unit for playing card games; badminton sets; balloons; baseballs; bath toys; beach 
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balls; bean bags; bean bag dolls; building blocks; bowling balls; bubble making wands 
and solution sets; chess sets; children's play cosmetics; Christmas stockings; 
Christmas tree decorations; collectable toy figures; dolls; doll costumes and clothing; 
doll accessories; doll play sets; electric action toys; golf balls; golf gloves; golf 
ball markers; hockey pucks; inflatable toys; puzzles; jump ropes; kites; magic tricks; 
marbles; manipulative games; mechanical toys; music box toys; musical toys; parlor 
games; party favors in the nature of small toys; party favors; party hats; party bags; 
party games; party novelties; paper hats; playing cards; plush toys; puppets; roller 
skates; balls; hopping balls; rubber balls; skateboards; soccer balls; spinning tops; 
squeeze toys; stuffed toys; target games; teddy bears; tennis balls; toy music boxes; 
toy bucket and shovel sets; toy mobiles; toy vehicles; toy scooters; toy cars; toy 
model hobby craft kits; modeling clay; toy figures; toy banks; toy trucks; toy stamps; 
toy watches; toy clocks; wind-up toys; toys consisting of a spool attached to a string; 
toy figurines; face masks being playthings; action toys; battery-operated action toys; 
role playing games; multiple activity toys; action type target games; toy rockets; toy 
holsters; mouth operated nozzles and plastic solution for blowing up into balloons 
(bubbles); appliances for gymnastics; ride-on toys; flying discs; water squirting toys; 
swimming boards for recreational use; swim fins; toy bake ware and toy cookware; video 
and electronic games and apparatus; computer game apparatus; hand held unit for playing 
electronic games; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; all 
included in Class 28. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Downloadable motion pictures, video films, computer games, online games, presentational 
slides, audio recordings, video recordings, music, sounds, images, text, publications, 
software, information, data and code, all featuring cartoon characters from children 
story books provided via telecommunications networks, by online delivery and by way of 
the electronic mail, internet and world wide web, and provided in the form of tapes, 
cassettes, discs, DVDs, VCD, computer readable formats and digital readable formats; 
all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; printed publications; book binding material; photographs; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; 
typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); instructional, teaching and 
educational materials (except apparatus); plastic and textile materials for packaging 
(not included in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; posters; notebooks; 
calendars; address books; appointment books; diaries; photo albums; coupon books; 
sticker books; sticker albums; coin albums; stamp albums; guest books; printed awards; 
printed certificates; printed invitations; printed menus; recipe books; art prints; 
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autograph books; message and memorandum pads; binders; bookmarks; drawing rulers; 
envelopes; erasers; felt pens; paperweights; pen or pencil holders; pencils; color 
pencils; pencil sharpeners; pen and pencil cases and boxes; pens; rubber stamps; 
staplers; folders; pencil pouches; paintings; party decorations; paper flags; paper 
napkins; paper gift wrap bows; paper pennants; paper place mats; paper tablecloths; 
gift cards; wrapping paper; paper face masks; paper decorations; story books; comic 
books; cartoon strips; text books; board books; pop-up books; children's activity books; 
coloring books; magazines; periodicals; newsletters; newspapers; leaflets; greeting 
cards; music greeting cards; Christmas cards; postcards; score cards; stickers; pop-up 
cards; all included in Class 16. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300929214 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Electronic Arts Inc. 
209 Redwood Shores Parkway,  Redwood City, California 
94065,  UNITED STATES 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-08-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

09-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' type; 
printing blocks; all included in Class 16. 
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類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; 
decorations for Christmas trees; all included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions; all 
included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunications; all included in Class 38. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; all 
included in Class 41. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300929223 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Electronic Arts Inc. 
209 Redwood Shores Parkway,  Redwood City, California 
94065,  UNITED STATES 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-08-2007 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

09-11-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' type; 
printing blocks; all included in Class 16. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; 
decorations for Christmas trees; all included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions; all 
included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunications; all included in Class 38. 
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紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; all 
included in Class 41. 
 
 

 


